
 
 

 Summer Greetings  
from Urbana ES @ Sugarloaf! 

 Thursday, August 1, 2019 
 
 
 
       Aug. 12 Kindergarten Play Date 10:00 AM Community Park 
       Aug. 21 Kindergarten Play Date 6:00 PM Community Park 
       Aug. 29 Open House Festivities 3:00-4:00 Inside visits/3:00-5:00 outside activities hosted by PTA 

Sept. 3 First Day of School! Doors open at 8:30 
Sept. 6 PTA Boohoo/Yahoo Breakfast 9:00-10:00 
Sept. 12 PTA Meeting 6:00 Back to School Night 6:45 
Sept. 20 School closed-Fair Day 
 
 

Hope you and your family are enjoying a wonderful 
summer! Preparations are in full swing getting ready for 

the 2019-2020 school year! 
 
 
Announcements: 
UES@SUES and PTA Open House!​ ​We are excited to welcome everyone to visit on Thursday, August 
29 from 3:00-5:00. The teachers will be ready to meet and greet you from 3:00-4:00, as well as the PTA 
will be hosting an ice cream social outside along with some vendors and such from 3:00-5:00. A fun 
afternoon for all! 

Items to do at the Open House​:  
● Visit the transportation area in the cafeteria if you have any changes to make or if you are a new 

kindergarten family so you can receive your car rider pick up number. 
● Visit your child’s class, share your email, and confirm transportation. 
● Ice Cream outside the cafeteria in the car rider pick up/drop off area. 

Back to School Night: ​Please mark your calendars now for this informative evening. Thursday, 
September 12. First there will be a PTA meeting at 6:00 and then Back to School Night at 6:45. Like last 
year, there will be 3 – 20 minute classroom sessions beginning promptly at 6:45. The second session will 
be at 7:10 and the last session will begin at 7:35 concluding at 7:55. Each teacher will present the same 
information 3 times so you only need to go to one session per your child(ren)’s teacher. This evening is 
geared for adults rather than children. Hope you can come; our teachers look forward to sharing 
information with you! This evening will be different than our Open House so please plan to attend.  

 
PTA​: 3 Upcoming events in addition to the Open House: ​Kindergarten Play Dates​ ​are set for August 12 
at 10 AM and August 21 at 6 PM. Bring your child to meet and play with other incoming kindergarten 
students and meet some of our PTA Officers. The annual PTA sponsored ​Boohoo/Yahoo Breakfast​ is 
Friday, September 6 at 9:00. This is a parent only breakfast as our students will be in class. It's a time to 
meet our PTA officers and administrators as well as other parents new to our school- kindergarten and all 
new families to UES@SUES are invited.  Please join our wonderful PTA! Their first ​PTA meeting​ of the 
year will be Thursday, September 12 at 6:00 PM. All are welcome to come! They do many wonderful 
things to support our school. They assist with many activities and provide cultural arts programs for our 
students throughout the year.  
 
Building Layout:​ ​(For new families)​ Of​f of the main hall we have 2 halls on each floor. The front hall on 
each floor is designated A (followed by a number) and the back halls are designated B (followed by a 
number).The first floor A hall is Pre-K and Kindergarten. The first floor B hall is first grade and Mrs. Kidd’s 
class.The second floor A hall is second grade and third grade and the second floor B hall is fourth and 
fifth grades. Details, teachers’ room numbers will be posted at the Open House.  
 



Transportation (remains the same as last year):  
Bus​: Our bus arrival and dismissal is through the back of our building. Buses will enter the second 
driveway entrance and proceed around back. 
Car Riders:​ These students will arrive and leave through the cafeteria doors. We have a drop off area 
inside the side parking lot. The gates will open and approximately 8 cars will pull in and around in a 
horseshoe type shape and pull up to a numbered cone. Family pick up numbers remain the same as last 
year. If you need a replacement or weren’t assigned a number, please email ​urbana.es@fcps.org​. Please 
include student name and assigned family number or indicate you were not assigned a number last year. 
Kindergarten families new to UES@SUES will receive their family number at the Open House. If you were 
to come without your number, you will need to park and come in to pick up your child. 
Walkers​: Our walker students will also through the cafeteria doors. They should enter the fenced area 
sidewalk at the first parking lot entrance, walk straight towards the flagpole, and up the steps to their left. 
 
Kindergarten Families:​ ​Each family receives a number so that if you pick your child up as a car rider, 
that is how we match cars and children at dismissal time for car riders. If you have an older student here, 
you do not need an additional number. Only one number per family. 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back 

and to sharing our nest with all our new families! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Urbana Elementary School @ Sugarloaf 
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